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12th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are watching the progression of the Coronavirus very carefully and the possible risk of having to close 
the school for a period of time.  We are monitoring the advice from Public Health England and the 
Department of Education and as a maintained school, any instruction will follow from the Local Authority. 
 
Parents should be starting to think of their own contingency plans should school have to close, especially if 
they rely on older family members to childmind. 
 
If you or people in your family show any signs of feeling unwell, have a temperature or cough, please self-
isolate for a period of 2 weeks and seek advice from 111.  It is especially important to consider people who 
maybe more vulnerable, ie: grandparents, people with low immunity, etc. 
 
Should we receive instruction to close the school, children’s learning can still continue!  We have the 
following online platforms which provide a plentiful supply of tasks children can work on. 
 
Please take this opportunity to ensure you/your children know your logins for the following programs: 
 
Eschools (individual to the user) 
Nessy (individual to the user) 
Espresso – generic login for all children - username: student5909      password: hughenden 
Matific – (individual to the user) 
RM Easimaths (individual to the user) 
Sum Dog 
Times Table Rockstars 
 
We have asked all class teachers to check their children have all their logins this week. 
 
Please also visit our school website and go to ‘Learning at Home’ tab where you will find a host of 
educational resources. 
 
We will continue to keep you informed as updates are made available. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sarah Leighton 
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